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Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President !

Nuclear Production Department |
,

422 South Church Street |
lCharlotte, NC 28242
)

Gentlemen: l

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-413/88-07 AND 50-414/88-07
l

The above subject inspection report was transmitted to you by letter dated |
May 4, 1988. It was issued, however, with an u. :orrected page number 3 |
included in the report. The corrected page number 3 is enclosed. Please
delete the superseded page and insert the corrected page in your copy of the
report.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely

Alan R. erdt, Chief
Engineering 8 ranch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure:
Corrected Copy of Page Number 3, NRC

Report Nos. 50-413/88-07 and 50-414/88-07

cc w/ encl:
T. B. Owen, Station Manager
Senior Resident Inspector - McGuire >

bec w/ encl:
K. N. Jabbour, NRR
NRC Resident Inspector
DRS, Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
State of South Carolina
N. Merriweather, RII
T. Conlon, RII
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